
 
 
 
June 16, 2010 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians of Perth PS, 
 
 
Thank you for your email messages and phone calls regarding the potential expansion of Perth to 
grade 7 and 8, as well as the potential implementation of a French Immersion Program at the school.  
 
I have replied directly to many of you stating that those are great initiatives to ensure higher 
enrolment at Perth as well as providing our students and your children with additional choices. 
Trustee Rodrigues and I have been discussing the requests and will look into the next steps with 
appropriate departments. Both these initiatives are far reaching in terms of impact on enrolment on 
other schools in the neighbourhood and need to be studied with the Planning department as well as 
the French department.  
 
Trustee Rodrigues and I will be available to speak with you on July 5 at 6:30 p.m. at Perth P.S. 
 
 
Yours in partnership,        

     
Manon Gardner       Maria Rodrigues 
Superintendent of Education SW2     Trustee - Ward 9 Schools 
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